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Wrens Reading Prize - Spring 

 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
As you are aware, reading is a huge focus of our school and we encourage all of our children to read 
at home at least four times per week. Each week the percentage of children reading at home is 
recorded and children are eligible for class and individual awards if they read four times or more at 
home. In the Autumn term, the Wrens had an average reading percentage of 96% which is a fantastic 
achievement, coming in first place out of the school for the highest percentage of reads. This is now 
twice in a row! The class had a vote on what they would like as their prize and unanimously decided 
that they would like a repeat of coming to school in their Pyjamas or comfy clothes and bring a teddy 
in preparation for watching a film in the afternoon.  
 
The film afternoon will take place on Thursday 30th March 2023. 
 
We would recommend that if Pyjamas are chosen over comfy clothes, please ensure the child will be 
warm enough when playing outside, not too warm when in school and also are able to get in and out 
of the garments without assistance e.g. from a onesie. If a onesie is the clothing item of choice, 
please ensure there are clothes underneath in case the child gets too warm.  
 
With regards to bringing a teddy or cuddly toy, please be advised the teddy must be no bigger than 
something that can sit on the child’s desk and is the responsibility of the child to look after during the 
day.  
 
The children will decide together which film they would like to watch. The children may choose a PG 
rated film so if you would prefer your child not to watch a PG film, please contact school.  

 
Kind regards, 
 
Ruth Stone 
Principal  

                     
 
 
 


